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Dear Senate Committee on Health Care: 

I write to urge you to vote yes on SB 293-1: “Relating to health care for adults in 

custody.” As this bill would only ask that healthcare in the DOC be studied, there is 

no question as to whether or not you should approve it.  

It is the responsibility of the citizenry to care for people who cannot care for 

themselves, including those who are incarcerated. It is barbarous not to do so.  

Regards, 

Heidi Hinshaw 

 


